
Lake Wales Repeater Association
Amateur Radio Club

Minutes of the November 14, 2019 Meeting

The club President, K4KH, Thomas, opened the meeting at 1902 hours with the Pledge of 
Allegiance and roll call. Nineteen persons were in attendance including all officers, except the 
club treasurer, Rick, NI4S.

The Secretary report was given by Ski, KM4YUL, which was accepted as read.

The Treasurer’s report was not read.

K4KJN, Christine, gave the Youth report. She attended the J.O.T.A. at Flaming Arrow Scout 
Camp. She said they were everywhere. KN4YCT, Rebecca, and KN4YCU, Hector were also in 
attendance. 

VE report was given by K4KH, Thomas for John, KU8Q. Bruce Miller took and passed both Tech 
and General.

K4KH, Thomas gave an update on the repeaters. The D2RX is installed on the UHF side and is up
and running. On the VHF repeater, all that remains is to coordinate the personnel to climb, test 
the line, and switch antennas.

Nominations were opened. Mike, KB4FHP was nominated for secretary, Rick, NI4S for 
Treasurer. Elections are next month.

A presentation was given by Mike Bresse, W2YS, regarding the annual MS Citrus Tour. Many 
positions are available. For information, the web site is www.citrustour.org. Great venue to 
practice emergency communications without the emergency.

The venue for the QRP will be at Crystal Lake Park in Lake Wales November 30th.

SCARS will be having a lunch and tailgate at the Golden Corral on Rt. 98, Lakeland November 
23rd.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1955 hours.

Respectfully submitted,

John Hodurski KM4YUL, 
Secretary LWRA

http://www.citrustour.org/

